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Diversified Product Inspections, LLC

February 27, 2014

ID Only Services

Effective March 1st, 2014, DPI will be implementing a new pricing structure for its ID Only services. Our
claim forms will be updated to reflect the same.

We are frequently retained after an engineering firm has conducted a failure analysis and has determined
the mode of failure but cannot identify the manufacturer. If DPI did not perform the failure analysis, DPI's
charge for an ID Only report will be $1,500.00. However, manufacturer identification (when possible) is
included in our Level |, Level Il and Level Il reports if we are retained to conduct the failure analysis, and
those prices will remain the same. We can then assist you through the litigation process. You will have one
expert to respond to a manufacturer's denial letter who can address both the product failure and the
identification of the manufacturer.

DPI's ability to continue to be an industry leader in identifying products depends upon conducting failure
analysis to ensure that our 23 year old database continues to expand.



